Dear Supervisor Mulhern:

I respectfully request that you vote to rescind the CCAO on Sept. 14, sparing the county an
expensive and potentially divisive election.

We are not in a drought. A drought has an end point. We are experiencing a change in our climate.
This means that our water

shortage is not going away. It will become increasingly difficult to sustain the grapes and other crops
that are already planted. Increasing water needs by expanding agricultural land, especially at the
expense of our precious oak woodlands, is reason enough to rescind the CCAO.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Your Constituent, Mary Waters



